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     Office of Grants and Research • 101 North Hall • (715) 425-3195 • Fax (715) 425-0649


February 23, 2016

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to provide a letter of affirmation regarding a recent innovative research program related to sustainability at the University of Wisconsin-River Falls. An interdisciplinary team at our university received support from the University of Wisconsin System to create a research program titled “The KinniConsortium.” Drs. Jarod Blades and Jill Coleman-Wasik were principal investigators of this project, which aimed to explore the ongoing pressures and changes related to land use, population growth, environmental degradation, and climate change in the Kinnickinnic Watershed. Further, they have worked to identify and organize the multitude of scientific research that has been initiated at various locations throughout the watershed in an effort to understand these issues and promote sustainability and resilience. 
During the spring, summer, and fall of 2015, a group of six faculty and over 12 students worked together to explore various aspects of the environment, society, and economics of the watershed. This project was successfully completed and led to the presentation of more than six student presentations at professional and UWRF conferences. It was also instrumental in obtaining ongoing funding through the US Department of Agriculture to ensure that the KinniConsortium continues into the future.   

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions about the project. 

Sincerely,

Molly Van Wagner
Director of Grants & Research
University of Wisconsin-River Falls
101 North Hall
410 South 3rd Street
River Falls, WI 54022
P 715.425.3195
molly.van-wagner@uwrf.edu
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